
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

At the start of May we held a medal presentation following our April NCDTA 
exams. Well done to all our dancers and especially to our special award   

winners: Kayley Moore and Lucy Harrison highest marks, Evie Applegarth 
star award, Ruby Stanger special award and Anna Lawson who was     

awarded our Trevor Morgan memorial trophy. 
 

Welcome 
May and June have brought more exciting 
events. We have enjoyed presentations, 
competitions, a mass dance demonstration 
and a dance holiday! 

June ended with a Cheer 
Dance Competition.   

Fantastic dancing from all our 
dancers throughout the day.  

 
We were awarded with 

21 trophies: 
2 x 1st 
4 x 2nd 
3 x 4th 
8 x 5th 
3 x 6th 
1 x 7th 



 

Coming up! 

July and August 2019 
 Saturday 6th & 13th July          

classes closed. 
    (Alternative classes to be held        
    Friday 5th &12th July 5-6pm at               

Bowen Road) 
 6th July - IDTA Inventive Comp 
 Saturday 20th July North Park 

Family Fun Day with Cheer Dance 
Demonstration. 

 Saturday morning classes from 
27th July and throughout August to 
be held at Bowen Road. 

 4th August - BDC Inventive Comp 
 18th August - ABD Inventive Comp 

 
Future Dates 

 Sunday 13th October NCDTA 
Medal Exam. 

 Saturday 19th October   
    class closed. 

 

Kelly and Ellen 
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810 272788 

June saw another fun-filled weekend of 
dancing at the Bedford Hotel in Lytham St 
Anne’s. We really enjoyed our Saturday 

themed night of a bad taste ball! Thanks to 
everyone who came to join us and for     

raising £72 for Dementia 

Congratulations to all our sequence, ballroom and 
latin dancers. Great dancing from everyone. 

We took part in Darlington’s Mass Dance, held in 
the market square. 


